Ocean Metwork Express (Morth America) Inc.
8730 Stony Point Parkway, Suite 400

OCEAN NETWORK EXPRESS Richmond, VA 23235

December 19th, 2022

Ports of Los Angeles & Long Beach Container Excess Dwell Fee - UPDATE

Dear Valued ONE Customers,

As a follow-up to our previous Customer Advisories regarding the Ports of Los Angeles and Long
Beach. The Port of Los Angeles and the Port of Long Beach announced today that the proposed fee
will not be implemented and the option to collect a “Container Dwell Fee” will be phased out on
January 24th, 2023.

- Source: The Port of Los Angeles & The Port of Long Beach

If you have any questions, please contact ONE Customer Service as we are standing by to assist.

We appreciate your business and thank you for choosing ONE.

Sincerely,

Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.

For the avoidance of doubt, this Customer Advisory has been provided without prejudice and for informational
purposes only, non-conclusive, and subject to change.


https://www.one-line.com/en/search?keywords=EXCESS+DWELL+FEE+UPDATE
https://www.portoflosangeles.org/references/2022-news-releases//references/news_121622_dwell_fee

